
 

September 1, 2015 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 

Attention: Mr. Steve King, Executive Director & Secretary 

 

RE:  Compliance Filing- Avista Corporation – Dockets UE-140188 & UG-140189 

(consolidated) 

 

Please find enclosed for filing with the Commission the original and twenty copies of Avista’s 

“2014 Capital Expenditure Final Report and 2015 Capital Expenditure Plan Update” report.  

 

In Order No. 5 in the above referenced dockets, at Paragraph 50, the Commission stated:  

 

Avista agrees to provide semi-annual reporting of 2014 and 2015 capital 

expenditures with actual data by expenditure request, in the categories 

provided in its pro forma “cross check” plant adjustments. The settling 

parties agree to meet no later than January 31, 2015, to establish any 

additional details of the capital reporting requirements. 

 

 

Please direct any questions on this matter to Karen Schuh at 509.495.2293. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Kelly Norwood 

Vice President, State & Federal Regulation 

 

Enclosures 

cc: Service list 


